The Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration
The Senate '
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

We are writing to inform you that we are against holding a plebiscite for a republic to replace the
current system of a Constitutional Monarchy which has served us weil since Federation.

Especially in a giobal economic crisis finances should be put to better use than a referendum, only one
decade after the last plebiscite.

Yours sincerely,

r

Peter Moeller DipEng MiEAust and Brigitte Moeller



